
 

From: Bowman, Karmen M (DOR) <karmen.bowman@alaska.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2021 10:06 AM 
To: Harbaugh, Brandi <BHarbaugh@kpb.us> 
Cc: Glover, Colleen M (DOR) <colleen.glover@alaska.gov>; Headings, Mary Anne S (DOR) 
<maryanne.headings@alaska.gov> 
Subject: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>Additional Fish Business Share per HB69 
Attachments: CSLFRF Fisheries Business Tax Relief Expenditure Report Template and Instructions 
  Radio Maint Allocation 010322 

 
CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the KPB system. Please use caution when 
responding or providing information. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender, know the content is safe and were expecting the communication. 

 
Good morning! 

 
With the passage of the FY2022 Operating Budget (HB69), there were supplemental funds 
appropriated to communities negatively impacted by the Coronavirus and had a reduction in lost 
revenue for FY2021 Fisheries Business Tax (FBT) sharing. As stated in the bill, tax collections in 
FY2021 are compared to tax collections from FY2019 with the reduction in collections to be 
appropriated using federal funds per the Coronavirus State and Local Fiscal Recovery Funds 

(CSLFRF), American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) of 2021. 
 

Disbursements processed last night and should present to your account in a couple of days. 

The amount for the Kenai Peninsula Borough is $86,408.54 

Attached are two documents pertaining to the funds you received for additional FBT Share from the 
CSLFRF appropriation and related reporting requirements. These reports are due to the Office of 
Management and Budget (OMB) Quarterly by the dates spelled out in the instruction document. 
These reports should be sent to OMB and not the Tax Division. 

 
Please direct all questions about these documents to Paloma Harbor (OMB) @ (907) 465-4690 or 
paloma.harbour@alaska.gov 

 
 

Thank you, 

 
Karmen M Bowman 
Accounting Manager 
Alaska Department of Revenue, Tax Division 
907-465-3776 (Office) 
907-500-2191 (Cell) 
karmen.bowman@alaska.gov 
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